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Oregon's system for mail voting is efficient, convenient, safe, and accessible. The 

supposed problems are manufactured for political purposes. Most states would love 

to have a system as efficient and cost effective as ours. Shut down this blatant 

attempt to dissolve a great system for political gain. 


